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Welcome Back!
Here are a few notes from last night’s board meeting:
We are proud to introduce our fabulous staff for the 2022-23 school year:

○ Pre-School Director - Shelly Wing
○ Pre-School Lead Teacher - Magda Roman
○ Kindergarten - Kristine Elzy
○ 1st Grade - Kelly Hunt
○ 2nd Grade - Mary Doty
○ 3rd Grade - George Hunt
○ 4th Grade - Vicki Cooper (also Counselor as

needed)
○ 5th Grade - Jen French
○ 6th Homeroom/MS Literature/MS Math - Bianca

McCune
○ 7/8th Homeroom/MS Science/MS History -

Lizzie Meyer
○ Virtual Village (K-12) - Kathleen Ogden
○ Art/Music/MS Life Skills - Markyda VenRooy
○ PE/Technology - Kathy Dixon
○ Special Education - Ann Wallace
○ Reading/Math Intervention - Caren White
○ Speech Pathologist - Zalyndia Rutledge

○ School Nurse - Evelyn Hall
○ Kindergarten Para - Carol Kohrs
○ Classroom Para - Sara Griffen, Chelsea

McDonald
○ SpEd/Intervention Para - April Patton, Megan

Wingert
○ Facility Manager - Tonia Montgomery
○ Custodial/Security - Shawn VenRooy
○ Custodial - Tyler Snare
○ Building Maintenance - Phillip Morey
○ Kitchen Manager - Diana Zaccagnini
○ Kitchen Manager (in training) - Nancy Cox
○ Kitchen Worker - Venus Nutter
○ Administrator - Dr. Lee Wade
○ Administrative Secretary - Kris Snare
○ Assistant Secretary - Caroline Pyle
○ Business Manager - Gloria Watson/Tonya

Townsend
○ Information Technology - Noel Sawyer

All families are invited to join us for the Open House, tomorrow, Thursday, August 18, 2022 at
4:30 pm.  Families will have the opportunity to meet the classroom teachers and enjoy a picnic
hot dog/hamburger meal.  See you there!

In addition, come back Friday August 19 at 5pm to socialize!  Lion’s Pride is having a BINGO
fundraiser.  Cards are 1 for $2 or 6 for $10.  Pizza, drinks, cotton candy, and popcorn will also
be available for purchase.  See you then!

Finally, there has been one very important change to the school calendar.  When initially
published, students were scheduled to be in class on Monday, January 2, 2023.  This is the New
Year’s Day holiday’s observance, so students wil not return to school until Tuesday, January 3,
2023 after the holiday break.  To compensate for this day, we need to ensure that students WILL
BE IN SESSION on February 16, 2023.  This will NOT be a day off.  Thank you for your
understanding.

Welcome back, and we’ll see you soon!


